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Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Dr. Allﬁﬂ:

I appreciate your cordial invitation to attend
some of the basket ball games this winter and promise you 1
shall be gquite happy to avail myself of it,

I am not sure at all you missed anything by fail=-
ing to hear my talk before the Physical Education Association,

Be sure to drop in and see me at 3408 Kenwood
at your earliest opportunity.

Very cordially you.rs,

: fv /--f
Danford Dir ct
Health and Physical Education
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